
Please consider the Redwood Valley MAC’s May 14 letter and continuing request to fund the RV Grange, 

an extremely important part of Redwood Valley that helped in the 2017 fires and would be there to help 

again. That is what the settlement funds are intended for, to make Redwood Valley resilient and whole 

again. Thank you, Dolly Riley 


